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Next week the Y6 children have their SATs assessments.  They will be welcome into school at 8am where they will be provided with a 

delicious 

Superstars! 
Class 1 

Austin, Bailey and Marley 
Class 2 

Lincoln and Summer 
Class 3 

Hope and Kyle 
Class 4 

Oliver and Poppy 

Dates for your diary 

 

         Values 

 

Thoughtfulness 
 

Give back in some way. Always be 

thoughtful of others 

 

Jackie Joyner-Kersee 

 

Hot Topic! 

 A huge ‘thank you’ to everyone who has brought in Sponsor 

Money following our walk to Beechenhurst.  The total so far is 

£614. We are still collecting so please nag your sponsors! 

 

Children began exploring their new topics this week; Miss 

Jenkins brought in the seaside whilst Class 1 were wild things 

In Key Stage 2, Class 4 were introduced to Britain at Play and 

Class 3 became police officers as part of their  

work on Crime and Punishment. 

Don’t forget that plans and homework are on 

the website. 

18th June  Country Dancing Festival 

19th June  Non-uniform day 

                  Father’s Day Crafternoon 

30th June   Sport’s Day -  Juniors – am 

           Infants – pm 

 

 
1st July Swimming Gala 

3rd July Summer Fayre 

 7th July  Numeracy Afternoon 

9th July  Class 4 Cricket Visit 

9th July  Leavers Disco 

13th/14th July Leavers’ Productions 

17th July Leavers’ Service 

20th July  INSET & End of school 

year 

 
 

This week, children in Class 3 and 4 took part in the 

annual GPJ competition at Dene Magna.  The children 

were fantastic and gave their all – this was particularly 

special as our Year 4 girls faced Y6 competition.  Well 

done to you all. 

Good luck to our first official girls football team who will 

be representing the school at a tournament today! 

Sainsbury’s Active vouchers are coming to an end this 

week, so if you have any at home please bring them 

into school Monday. 
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Other news 

Next Friday is our sponsored 

walk – if you have not 

received details,  

please pop into the office or 

check the website. 

We have noticed that more 

children are coming to 

school without the correct kit 

for PE.  They need to have a 

burgundy or white T shirt, 

black shorts and trainers.  For 

outdoor PE only when it is 

cold, we also recommend 

joggers.   You can check the 


